City of Boston, Massachusetts

Office of the Mayor
Michelle Wu

January 22, 2024

The Honorable Alex Geourntas
Office of the City Clerk

1 City Hall Plaza

Room 601

Boston, MA 02201

Dear Mr. Clerk:

I transmit herewith for your approval an Order regarding the reappointment of Gary Saunders of
77 Sargent Crossway, Jamaica Plain, Massachusetts 02130 as a Trustee of the Boston
Groundwater Trust, for a term expiring 01/22/26. I am reappointing Gary Saunders pursuant to
the authority vested in me by the Declaration of Trust for the Boston Groundwater Trust, Article
II, Section 3.1.11. Gary Saunders shall serve as the Back Bay Association Member.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Michelle Wu
Mayor of Boston



